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Think Tank

We were delighted that four volunteers and four trustees could join
L the staff for our Think Tank session on 17% January for a lively

discussion about the future direction of Home-start South
Leicestershire ahead of the development of a new Strategic Plan for
2018-2021.

We looked at local needs, what we’ve achieved and what should be our priorities for the next three years.
Everyone enjoyed the session and comments received included: “Exciting and positive session . Professional
y et i nfand ‘fReelinginspired for the next chapter ”

Feedback was that we should continue to deliver projects around healthy lifestyles and Post Natal Iliness,
and where possible incorporate developments around young parents, dads, the impact of domestic abuse
on children, self-esteem courses, the role of grandparents, and delivering training to local parents.

A strong feeling was also that Home-Start needed to continue to provide a safety net for those needing
ongoing help, and for those not meeting the criteria for the more targeted statutory services.

All this feedback will be considered by the full Board of Trustees and, subject to funding opportunities and
successes, we will keep you posted on developments.



Snowflake Appdal®018ppeal 2018

Another successful appeal this year, with the 7 of o
Mar ket Harborough White Stuff among others.

Many of you wil!/ have seen the lovely uniquely designed
fiFel t owmlgisch al most sold out throlghet Mer sWwidp hotfAflidsrs goefa ra.u c
her original pictures, we estimate this has raised aroul

In addition th® Whekley Sftwrfdr ai sing activities have rai se
mat ched through the White Stuff Foundati on.

Stephanie Topham, White Stuff Manager, expects -lmegratdoom:

Santa Run to be in excess of A600!

Al in all another good year.

Our thanks to The White Stuff and everyone who has supp
The shop do occasionally ask i f anyone could suppoc
fundraising, especially at their busy times and f

fiCommunity &Merdm 'ltlo 1"8ebp so if anyone feels they can
ti me, pl ease do |l et us know.
- ... W

Carnival Fun Run 2018 - Date for your diary

Wel be teaming up with Race Harborough again for the
Fun Run at Robert Smyth Academy
Saturday 9" June - 10.00 am race start
Volunteer Marshalls needed. Further details to come.

/ Course of Preparation for newml

and
Solihull Approach Foundation trfa

A new intake of volunteers will attend the Course of Preparation this April and May.

We will also be running the Solihull Approach Foundation course on 20™ and 27 June .
All our volunteers are now expected to gain this nationally recognised certificate and those who have
completed it have said it has really supported them in their volunteering role. We hope some of you may

\be able to attend this time. /

With best wishes from all here at Home-Start South Leicestershire

Stella, Jo, Nikki, Sarah, Erika and Stephen




